
 

Internal Auditor magazine, the world’s leading publication covering the internal audit 
profession, is launching a scholarship program beginning February 2016. Six US$1,000, 
essay-based scholarships will be offered throughout the year to students who write the 
most informative and intuitive essays, as judged by The IIA’s Publications Advisory 
Committee. 

Essay Question 

How does the new 2015 International Professional Practices Framework (IPPF) differ 
from earlier versions? Why are these changes important? 

Submission Rules and Eligibility Requirements 

Submissions will be accepted between 1 February 2016, and 31 March 2016. An email 
from the student must include both the essay and the scholarship application, which is 
available here. One submission per eligible student is acceptable.  

 

https://iaonline.theiia.org/
https://iaonline.theiia.org/Scholarship/Scholarship-Rules-and-Eligibility-Requirements.pdf
https://iaonline.theiia.org/Scholarship/Scholarship%20Form.pdf

